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Literacy  

We have been learning to use our sounds to 

decode longer words. 

We can do basic research on Dinosaurs and 

their habitat using a variety of resources. 

We can write sentences about dinosaurs. 

Next, we will be learning to 

Write more confidently and independently. 

Focus on reading fluency by decoding words. 

Focused listening and doing and independent 

talk on our topic.  

General update from teacher 

Achievements/class news 

We continue to choose and reward a Table 

of the week. We have earnt lots of points 

for doing good work and following the school 

values. 

Students that have achieved - Student of 

the week: Robbie, Mia, and Carmen. Luke, 

Robbie, Kendall, Kerrin have achieved their 

bronze awards. 

 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to multiply by 2,5 and 10 

We can add and subtract to 50. 

We can understand tally charts, 2D and 3D 

shapes. 

Next, we will be learning to 

Count in 3’s and 4’s and use these tables to 

multiply. 

To understand data handling and various types 

of graphs. 

We will look at understanding money. 

 
Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to: 

Say our Scottish poem.  

Understand the importance of being kind .by 

reading the Sue Graves series of books. 

Count and recognise colours in French. 

Next, we will be learning to: 

Continue understanding kindness and respect 

Learn French greetings. 

Do dinosaur-based art. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We made volcanos, 

Mince and tatties 

art, Reading Sue 

Graves books. We 

are reading Harry 

and the Dinosaur 

stories.  

 


